Rosenberg Corey

From: Mccune, Hal <Hal.McCune@aecom.com>
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 7:31 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Farm Direct Nutrition Program

I want to urge the state to continue support of the Oregon Farm Direct Nutrition Program. The best instincts of society
are reflected in how it treats the most vulnerable. This program helps low-income seniors and young mothers on WIC
access healthy foods produced by local farmers. It's truly a win-win.

Thank you,

Hal McCune
Pendleton, Ore.



